Weekday Reopening of Rye Presbyterian
May 2021

With recent updates from the CDC and New York State, the church is updating guidelines for visiting the
building and attending meetings in-person. At this time, the church offices and building are open from
10-3 each weekday. If you come to the church, please take careful note of the newly revised guidelines
below so that we may continue to safely use the church building together.

Individual Visits:

o We request that you visit the church only if you are healthy and are showing no signs or
symptoms of illness. In addition, if you have not been fully vaccinated, please visit only if you
have not had any known exposure to COVID-19 in the preceding two weeks.

® Only one door will be open for entry — the door facing Parsons Street near the Assembly Room.

e For now, this door will be open from 10-3, Monday through Friday. If you need access to the
building at some other time during the day, please contact the church office at 967-0842, or at
rpc@ryepc.com.

® Signing in is no longer required.

® Masks are now optional for those fully vaccinated, while those not yet vaccinated will be asked
to wear masks throughout their time in the church.

If you are with others who are unvaccinated, then distancing is required.
Masks and hand sanitizer will be available for your use.

Group Meetings
o With the above precautions in place, group meetings may be held at the church.
® Groups are asked to keep their own attendance.
e [f you are looking to schedule a meeting at church, please call or email the church office —
rpc@ryepc.com, or 914-967-0842, about availability and adapted use guidelines.

Thrift Shop
e Currently, the Thrift Shop is open now through mid-June on Thursday mornings outside the
church weather permitting.
e Donations are not being accepted for the Thrift Shop, though keep watch for updates on that
aspect of church life.

Thank you for taking the time to read this, and we look forward to safely seeing you soon!
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